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10 September 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Preparing for Local COVID-19 Restrictions
The Government has released guidance to schools to help plan for further increases in the transmission rate of COVID-19. 
This guidance is summarised in the table below:
	Tier
	Actions Taken by the Academy

	1
	· The Academy will remain fully open to all students.
· Students and staff who have a confirmed case of COVID-19, or have been in close contact with an infected person, should isolate as per the current government guidelines.
· Face coverings must be worn by all students and staff, in communal spaces, where social distancing cannot easily be maintained.

	2
	· The Academy will remain open but adopt a rota system.

· The rota system will see some groups of students attending the Academy and some working at home for 1 to 2 weeks at a time. 

	3
	· The Academy will be only be open only to vulnerable children, the children of critical workers and selected year groups.
· All other students must work at home.

	4
	· The Academy will be open only to vulnerable children and the children of critical workers.
· All other students must work at home.


Currently, there are no restrictions so the above tiers do not apply to our academy. It is clear, from the information we are receiving from the City Council that the transmission rates across the city are increasing, which means that we may move suddenly to Tier 1. 
If this happens, every student will need to come to the academy wearing a face covering. Face coverings must be a normal surgical mask or a plain fabric mask of either blue or black. No other mask colours or styles will be permitted. 

From Tier 1 onwards, teachers will also wear masks and visors when they are unable to be socially distanced.
If we move to tier one you will receive a text message which will read:
WE HAVE MOVED TO TIER 1 RESTRICTIONS. PLEASE SEE THE PARENTS’ SECTION OF THE WEBSITE FOR MORE DETAILS. 
We will then post a letter on the website with more details. This will be the same if we need to move to any other tier.
My hope is that our entire school community stick to the current guidance outside of school, so that the transmission rate decreases and we see no changes to our current way of working. 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
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